
Good afternoon, South Families,

This is Principal Tim Chipman calling on behalf of the South School PTO with two
announcements:

1. Today, your child has come home with information about our first annual Walk-A-Thon
fundraiser.  This fun event will take place during the school day on Earth Day, Friday,
April 22.  Should you and your child wish to participate, donations should be collected
and returned to South School by Friday, April 22.  (All students will walk on Friday;
participating in the fundraiser is completely optional.)  Thank you for putting your best
foot forward in supporting your child’s school in this very memorable school year!

2. Please consider attending our next PTO meeting on Thursday, April 21.  We will gather
in-person in the South Elementary cafeteria at 6:00 p.m.  There will also be an option to
attend virtually via Google Meet (more information on the school website).

Let me take this moment to thank our incredible South PTO leadership team!

Should you have any questions about the information presented here, please feel free to reach
out to one of our officers or to us here in the school office.

I hope you and your family have a wonderful holiday weekend.

To be shared April 14, 2022, 3pm


